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                                         19 March 2020 
 
 
To:  

All Mark Provincial & District Grand Masters 
Grand Inspectors 
Members of the Mark General Board  
Members of the Board of Trustees of the Mark Benevolent Fund 
 
Copy to:  
All Mark Provincial & District Grand Secretaries 
Inspectorate Secretaries 
Lodge Secretaries and Secretaries of Unattached Lodges 
 
 
152nd Mark Benevolent Fund Festival 
 

Following the General Suspension of All Masonic Activity announced on Tuesday, several 
events have been postponed or cancelled including the Mark Benevolent Fund Festival 
which was to have been hosted by the Province of Kent on Saturday, 13 June 2020. 
 
I am delighted to announce that R.W.Bro. Archie Torrance, Provincial Grand Master for 
Kent, and his Team have secured Saturday, 10 October 2020 as the new date on which 
the Festival will be held.  
 
Further communications will be issued shortly by the Kent Festival Committee regarding 
the transfer of existing bookings to the new date. 
 
I would like to thank R.W.Bro. Archie and the Kent Festival Committee for dealing with 
this challenge so quickly and effectively. 
 
With fraternal regards and best wishes. 

 
R.W.Bro. Ryan A Williams, P.G.J.W. 
Grand Secretary 
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